
              Thursday 13th June 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

 

 

On Monday 17th June, we will be hosting our annual Sports Day (weather permitting!!).  The theme 

for this day is obviously ‘sport’ – so your children will be allowed to come into school on Monday 

wearing their PE kits/tracksuits or other sports gear... we have suggested that as in previous years 

this could include their rocket group colour theme!   Pupils will be in rocket group teams for their 

races and activities and will spend some time on Monday morning choosing their events and 

team captains!  Knowing our previous experience with sports days the weather is unpredictable so 

please make sure your child has long trousers/jumper/coat with them!!   
 

 

As long as the weather clears and the field is safe/prepared then we aim to begin our Sports Day 

at 1.30pm on Monday 17th June and will have the usual range of sports activities and races in key 

stages on the field.  All parents/carers welcome!  
 

If the event is to be cancelled due to poor weather we will send a ‘Parent Mail’ text by 12.30pm 

and also update the school Facebook page.  If you don’t hear then the event will go ahead! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Beeston and Mrs Stafford 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


